May 31

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

Jasmine Carty is a recent graduate of the M.S. in Counseling program at Simmons School of Education and Human Development and will use this award to conduct a research project titled

Luxembourg.

Jennifer Laffick, an art history Ph.D. student at Meadows School of the Arts, received the Université

Lyle School of Engineering professor emeritus published in quarterly scientific journal

Professor Emeritus Frederick R. Chang from the Department of Computer Science at Lyle School of Engineering recently <u>published an article</u> in the quarterly journal *Issues in Science and Technology* about the awareness and limitations of generative AI tools. *Issues in Science and Technology* is published by the <u>National Academy of Sciences</u>

DCII hosted Energy, Environment, and Natural Resources Colloquium

Monika Ehrman, professor at Dedman School of Law; Alex Chase, assistant professor in the Roy M. Huffington Department of Earth Sciences at Dedman College of Humanities and Sciences; James Coleman, professor at Dedman School of Law; and Chris Hill, adjunct professor at Lyle School of Engineering, co-chaired the SMU Energy, Environment, and Natural Resources Colloquium on May 3, 2024, in Frances Anne Moody Hall. This day-long event brought together a dynamic blend of experts from law, engineering, earth sciences, humanities, and business fields to discuss pressing issues in environmental justice, sustainable technologies, natural resource investigation and management.

Generously

rman and Alex

Chase. This colloquium was a focal point for interdisciplinary collaboration, attracting 70 professionals, academics, and students interested in the complexities involved in energy production, natural sciences, resource management, environmental justice and policy. The event concluded with a series of lightning round presentations by graduate students from Lyle School of Engineering,

showcasing their research on topics ranging from methane detection to the socio-economic impacts of resource extraction.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth G. Loboa, PhD

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

Southern Methodist University https://www.smu.edu/provost

<u>SMU</u>